H Clark College has earned
a 2011 Spotlight Award from
the Portland Metro chapter of
the Public Relations Society

of America. The college was
honored Oct. 27 in the event

or observance category for the
2011 State of the College ad-
dress. Barbara Kerr, executive
director of communications and
marketing, submitted the entry
and accepted the award on

behalf of the college.



